












MEMO 
 

TO:   City of Albany Industrial Development Agency Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  City of Albany Industrial Development Agency Staff 
 
RE:   Downtown Albany Revitalization, LLC 
 
DATE:  July 10, 2012 
 

 
IDA staff reports that an application was submitted by Downtown Albany Revitalization, 
LLC on Monday seeking IDA assistance on One Stueben Place (the “Stueben Building”), 
74-76 North Pearl Street (the “Kenmore Hotel”), and 16 Sheridan Avenue (the “Times 
Union Building”).  At this time, staff has not fully reviewed or had the opportunity to 
perform an analysis on this project.  However, staff is providing committee members 
with material for initial review with the intent that a discussion will take place at 
Wednesday’s Board meeting.  Committee is not being asked to take any action at this 
time.    
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MEMO 
 

TO:   City of Albany Industrial Development Agency Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  City of Albany Industrial Development Agency Staff 
 
RE:   Sixty State Place, LLC   

 

DATE:  July 10, 2012 
 

 
Staff would like to update the Committee on the recent changes announced by the 
Applicant to the project.  The changes – Bull and Buddha’s exit and the banquet facility’s 
entrance – were made public via an article run last week in The Business Review.  In 
response to the article, staff asked the Applicant to provide a written response.  The 
response from Applicant counsel is attached.         








